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Falls City Council approves Chase Street project 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Council Monday night approved bids to improve the
driving surface of a large section of Chase Street.  

The Council approved bids from Herzog Contracting Corporation of  St. Joseph
in an amount of $23,338 to mill two inches of the current street and then come
back with a 2-inch asphalt overlay at a cost of just over $132-thousand.

The work will include run from 14th to 21st and from 25th to 26th Streets on
Chase. 

It was the only action item on the agenda for the meeting. 
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